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Do we have 
your number? 

If the school needs to 

contact you in case of 

any form of emergency, 

it is vital that we have 

the correct phone  

numbers, contact  

details ,for you. It is 

also extremely important 

that we have the   

contact details for your 

child’s GP. STUDENT 

INFORMATION UPDATE 

FORMS are being sent 

out WITH YOUR CHILD 

TODAY.  

Please check the  

information is correct and 

return them to the school 

office by Friday 21st 

September. Thank you  

for your support.  

CHOIR, CLUBS, ASSEMBLY 
MONDAY -   
HOMEWORK CLUB (Yr 5 & 6)  
until 4.45 pm 
 

TUESDAY -  
CHOIR    3.40—4.20 pm 
 

THURSDAY -   
ANDY’S FOOTBALL 3.45pm -
4.40pm 
 

FRIDAY - 
MASS at 9 am for YEAR 5, their 
parents and friends. 
HOMEWORK CLUB (Yr 3 & 4) 
until 4.45 pm 
WALKING CLUB -until 6 pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB takes 
place everyday from 8.00am 
to 8.45am. 
 

Children from Nursery up-
wards are welcome to join 
us for as little as 80p per 
day. 
 

The children will have breakfast which they 
can choose from either cereal, fruit or toast 

and then they can interact with children from 
other years, play games or read.  

 
If you are interested and would like your 

child to attend please let the office know. 

 
 
 
 

INSET DAY -SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER FOR 
STAFF TRAINING.  Please make alternative arrangements for the care of your children. 

 

 

 

THE SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER will be in school on Tuesday 18th  

September. Please ensure your child arrives to school on time in 

correct uniform. Any parents or other family members would like 

their photo taken with their children please advise the school of-

fice by Monday 17th September. 

AWARDS 

The winners of the awards for 

GOOD WORK were: Keira in Recep-

tion, Jessie in Year 1, Hamza in Year 

2,  Amanuel in Year 3, Joshua in 

Year 4, Scott in Year 5 and Murede 

in Year 6. 

The winners of the awards for 

GOOD BEHAVIOUR were : Joseph 

in St Peter’s Class,  Ajok in St Bri-

gid’s class,  Corey in St Martin’s,  

Yonathan in St Catherine’s, Jamie in 

St Thomas More’s,  Matylda in St 

Monica’s and Chloe in St Francis’ 

Class. 

The winners of the TEACHERS 

AWARDS were :  Courtney in Re-

ception, Elrad in Year 1,  Ria in Year 

2, Stephanie in Year 3, Lilly in Year 

4,  Nati in Year 5, and Georgia in 

Year 6. 

The winners of the KNOWLEDGE 

AWARDS were: Tobie in Reception, 

Presley in Year 1, Kairo in Year 2,  

Zaynab in Year 3, Dylan in Year 4, 

Blessing in Year 5 and Petra in Year 

6. 

 

Best Dressed Class Year 6. 



 
Class Teacher Meetings 

 
Class Teacher Meetings will be held in the next two.  Come and find out how you can support your child! 

It is vital that a parent / career from each child’s family comes to these meetings. 

 
Wednesday September 19th 3.40 pm      St Brigid’s (Year 1)          

St Francis’  (Year 6)-  
this meeting will also be about secondary transfer and about the school 

journey 
 

Thursday September 20th 3.40 pm    St Martin’s (Year 2) 

Friday September 21st   3.40 pm    St Monica’s (Year 5) 
Wednesday September 26th 3.40 pm      St Thomas More’s (Year 4) & St Catherine’s (Year 3) 

Thursday September 27th 3.40 pm    St Peter’s (Reception) 
 

There will be a Welcome Mass for all the new children and their families at 10 am on 
Thursday 18th  October at our parish church. More details of this later in the month! 

 
 


